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Reclamation Clubhouse Advisory Committee: (Left to Right) Charles Hayden, Cathy Russell, 

Program Director - Josh Lyman, Lisha Camburko, Stephanie Losh and 

Executive Director of Pathway To Hope - Kiersten Adkins.  

Not pictured - Ann Konz, Amecia Taylor. 

 

Welcome Aboard 
Please join us in welcoming Josh Lyman as the Reclamation Clubhouse Program Director! Josh comes to 
us as a former Program Officer for the Corporation for National and Community Service, a federal 
agency that provides non-profits and public institutions with the administrative funds necessary to 
support volunteer programs, such as Senior Companion Program, Foster Grandparent Program and 
RSVP. In that role, Josh oversaw the efficient and effective use of over $2 million dollars in federal grant 
funds administered each year for over 50 agencies across Kansas and Missouri. Prior to that, Josh has 20 
years of experience working with people that live with mental illness and their loved ones, both directly 
and also through volunteer programs such as Senior Companion Program, Schizophrenic’s Anonymous 
and Compeer International. You can welcome Josh via email: jlyman@pathwaytohope.org. 
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Lottery Vending Machines 
Help Clubhouse 

“The Kansas Lottery is excited to join the 

majority of other states offering the 

convenience of selling lottery products through 

self-service vending machines,” said Stephen 

Durrell, the lottery’s acting executive director.  

The Kansas Lottery has recently rolled out the 

first of 272 vending machines it plans to put in 

stores with high-volume sales and lots of foot 

traffic. The bill authorizing the vending 

machines provides that up to $8 million of the 

profits will go toward mental health services 

starting in fiscal year 2020, which begins July 1. 

It’s been estimated that the machines could 

increase sales by up to $100 million. 

The lottery is placing vending machines at four 

locations in Topeka, and plans to install the 

others at select locations across the state next 

month. The state has about 1,700 lottery 

retailers. 

The first pilot program locations are at the 

Topeka businesses listed below, with more 

expected across the state: 

Gage Center Bowl, 4200 SW Huntoon Street, 

Topeka: John’s Food Center, 5812 SW Topeka 

Blvd, Topeka; Kansas Lottery Headquarters, 128 

N. Kansas Ave, Topeka; West Ridge Lanes, 1935 

SW Westport Drive, Topeka. 

The lottery also is working on plans to take 

ticket sales online, but that will need to be 

approved by the Legislature. 

Thank you to Brad Cooper, Sunflower Journal, 

for reporting on this important and exciting 

information. 

Want to know more? 

Find a list of our FAQ’s for Reclamation 
Clubhouse startup by visiting ​HERE​. 
 

Upcoming Garage Sale 
Annual Garage Sale to Benefit  
Pathway To Hope & Clubhouse  

Redeemer Lutheran Church, located at 920 S. 

Alta Lane (Corner of Dennis & Alta, west of K7 

Hwy/Parker Street) in Olathe, is hosting their 

annual Garage Sale from July 24th - 27th from 

8:00 am to 6:00 pm. A variety of furniture, 

household goods, games, baby & children 

items, clothing and outdoor items will be 

available for purchase. Stop by and see us! 

Volunteers are needed​ to help with set up July 

15-19 starting at 12 pm each day. For questions, 

please email ​glosox@sbcglobal.net​ or call 

913-705-6772. 

June Reception 

On June 10, twenty five people gathered to 
celebrate the startup funding for Clubhouse at 
Johnson County Mental Health.  
 

 
County Commissioner, Janee Hanzlick, Executive Director, 
Kiersten Adkins, PTH Founder, Sharon Lawrenz, and 
Representative, Megan Lynn  
 

 
Clubhouse Advisory Council: Stephanie Losh, Cathy Russell, 

Charles Hayden, Ann Konz. Also pictured Michele Hayden.  
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